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Sharp, Karen, EMNRD

From: Sharp, Karén, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, October 03, 2008 11:09 AM

To: 'myke.lane@uwilliams.com’; Perrin, Charlie, EMNRD

Cc: farry .higgins@uwilliams.com’; 'VanDenBerg, Randy (E&P)'
Subject: Rosa Unit 360A...30-039-30556

Good morning ~

| received a C-104 for the above captioned well today, and in reviewing the well file for this well | am unable to
locate a drilling pit permit. Could you please provide me with an approved copy for this well so that | can update
our file?

Also, in reviewing the gyro survey submitted, Steve has determined the bottom hole location of this well is non-
standard and will require NSL approval from Santa Fe prior to producing. Please insure this well remains shut in
until such approval is obtained, and the C-104 is approved.

Thank you.

Karen Sharp
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